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I'm writing in to express my support of the passage of HB 2025. Safe and effective 

transportation is vital to our community members, and funding from federal sources 

will likely become less secure over the course of this current federal administration. I 

appreciate the oversight of funding that this bill will provide, the funding for wildlife 

crossings, and improvements to alternatively-fueled vehicles. I'd additionally like to 

request that an amendment supporting Oregon Community Paths be added to the bill 

to increase the well-being and safety of our community members.  


